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NOTICE 

WESTERN AUSTRALIAN GAS REVIEW BOARD 

APPEAL 2 OF 2005 

 

By a decision dated 15 December 2005, the Western Australian Economic Regulation 
Authority ("the Regulator") approved his own revised access arrangement for the 
Dampier to Bunbury natural gas pipeline ("DBNGP") ("the Decision") owned by DBNGP 
(WA) Transmission Pty Ltd (ACN 081 609 190) and DBNGP (WA) Nominees Pty Ltd 
(ACN 081 609 289) (together referred to as "DBP").   On 29 December 2005 DBP 
lodged an application for review of certain aspects of the Decision (“the Appeal”) with 
the Western Australian Gas Review Board (the "GRB"). 

 

A copy of the Appeal lodged by DBP, redacted to remove confidential portions, has 
been posted to the Economic Regulation Authority of Western Australia website at 
www.era.wa.gov.au and can be accessed at that site.  

 

Those persons who wish to claim a right to be heard by the GRB in relation to the 
Appeal should forward an application within 21 days of the date of this notice to the 
GRB setting out in detail: 

(a) how that person's interests are said to be affected by the Appeal; and 

(b) the grounds said to give rise to a right to make submissions to the GRB in relation 
to the Appeal. 

 

Applications received after 21 days from the date of this notice may not be considered 
by the GRB. 

 

Applications seeking a right to be heard in relation to the Appeals should be forwarded 
to: 

 

Mr James Saunders      Email: jsaunders@kottgunn.com.au 

Registrar       Facsimile: (08) 9321 3465 

Western Australian Gas Review Board 

GPO Box L890 

PERTH WA 6842 

www.era.wa.gov.au


 
 
 

 

Applications should be accompanied by an applicant’s full contact details. 

 

ROBERT EDEL 
PRESIDING MEMBER 
WESTERN AUSTRALIAN GAS REVIEW BOARD 
APPEAL 2 OF 2005 
 

Dated the   day of    2006 

 


